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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Thursday, May 12, 2016 2:57 PM
To: 'Xinggang Tong'
Cc: Nancy Humphrey
Subject: RE: ACEH Correspondence for RO68

Nancy and Xinggang, 
I have already extended the submittal date until September 9, 2016 on Geotracker.  You can use this email to 
document the extension date if needed. 
I’m not sure what happened, but have my suspicions; regardless sorry about the miscommunication. 
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
Alameda County Department of Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 

From: Xinggang Tong [mailto:xtong.otg@gmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, May 11, 2016 11:18 PM 
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health 
Cc: Nancy Humphrey 
Subject: Re: ACEH Correspondence for RO68 
 
Hi Mark, 
 
This is the first time Nancy and I have seen your approval letter for the RO0000068 site.  Could you possibly 
extend the due date by three months?  The City is also working on budget and it may take another two months 
to get budget approval. 
 
Thank you, 
 
--  
Xinggang Tong, PhD, PE 
Project Manager 
OTG EnviroEngineering Solutions, Inc. 
7700 Edgewater Dr, Suite 260 
Oakland, CA 94621 
ph (510)465-8982 
 
 
 
On Thu, May 5, 2016 at 5:52 PM, Detterman, Mark, Env. Health <Mark.Detterman@acgov.org> wrote: 



2

Nancy, Nadine, and Xinggang, 

  

I am not certain, but It appears that the attached directive letter may not have been sent out on March 30th.  If 
this is the case then the delivery date should be extended; please let me know and I will extend the date.  I 
wanted to get this to you once I discovered this conundrum. 

  

  

  

Attached is Alameda County Environmental Health’s (ACEH) correspondence for your case, RO0000068 

  

Please add our email address to your book to prevent future e-mails from being filtered as spam. 

  

Thanks 

  

Mark Detterman 

Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 

Alameda County Department of Environmental Health 

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 

Alameda, CA  94502 

Direct: 510.567.6876 

Fax:    510.337.9335 

Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 

  

PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 

  

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
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